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Heller Bill Prioritizes Fiscal Responsibility and Social Security
(Washington, DC) – Today U.S. Congressman Dean Heller (R-NV) introduced legislation that would prioritize Social Security benefits for seniors and payment of debt commitments should the United States reach its debt limit.  Congress is expected to begin debate on raising the debt ceiling in the coming weeks.  
“The Administration and Congress need to have an honest debate about government spending and our nation’s financial future.  The truth is government spending has to be substantially cut if we are to set our nation on a fiscally sustainable path.  However, Nevada’s seniors should not be casualties to the politics of Washington.  Paying our debts and ensuring seniors are protected should be priorities for both parties in Congress,” said Heller.
Heller’s bill, companion to Senator David Vitter’s (R-LA) S. 259, directs the federal government to give priority to all obligations on the debt held by the public and payment of Social Security benefits in the event that the debt limit is reached.  Heller is also a coauthor of the balanced budget amendment to the Constitution (H.J. Res 2).
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